
 
 

OFFICE OF THE 

President 

 
Date: 09/07/2018 
To: Students’ Union Council  
Re: President 2018/19 Report  

 
 
Dear Council, 
 
I survived my fishing trip! My biggest fish was a 22inch walleye. I didn’t start back until this 
morning, which will make this report fairly short and also on the late additions. 
 
CAUS Counterparts Conference 
 
The executive is currently on its way to Lethbridge for the CAUS Counterparts Conference. The 
conference brings all executives from CAUS members together to share best practices, develop 
new programs, and ultimately advocate provincially for student needs. I am thrilled to be on the 
“membership” side this year as a participant instead of Chair.  
 
Board Ad Hoc Group on Committee Membership and Mandates 
 
The BAGMM (ain’t that a mouthful) met for the first time on 28th. A work plan and timeline 
where established for the reviews. I will update council following the next meeting in late 
August.  
 
To Note:  

● I am taking a personal trip to Calgary Stampede for the rodeo this coming weekend. 
While I am there though I will attend a number of political events on behalf of the UASU 
alongside VP Brown.  

● From the 19th - 29th I will be in Vancouver for CASA Policy and Strategy.  
● I was covered by the Gateway for the new residence political policy.  
● The Pan-Alberta summit continues to be planned and should have full agenda by weeks 

end.  
 
Any questions, please fire them my way! I will be in office the 15th - 18th next week as well if 
any members of council would like to meet. 
 
Cheers, 
UASU President 
Reed Larsen 
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